Dear Sir,
In connection with the Institute Day Celebrations, we propose to conduct Indoor Games competitions for our students and faculty on 26th October, 2018(Friday). Shuttle singles, doubles and mixed doubles for ladies and gents will be conducted in the Sadananda Auditorium. Around 200 students are likely to participate in the event. So,  I request you to book the auditorium on 26th October from 1.00PM to 6.30 PM.?
Thanking You,
With Best Regards,

Dr. Radhakrishna Sharma, 
MBA, DICM, PGDFA, CFM, Ph.D.
Professor (Finance Area)
Justice .K.S.Hegde Institute of Management,
NMAMIT, Nitte-574110.
M:97411 17251, Tel:08258-281265
Res: "Samriddhi", Post Bantakal, Udupi Taluk, Karnataka State, Pin-574115.

